
 

 

RFP066/2024 –  
NEW 5-YEAR LEASE FOR THE GOVERNMENT PRINTING WORKS COMMERCIAL  
PRINTING UNIT FACTORY, PRETORIA 
 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS  
 

No. Question Response  

1 I just went through the document and there 
seems to be no mention of the power supply 
needed for the facility in amps. 
 
Please can we get confirmation on this 

The site should have power availability from 800 
kVA, with the ability to upgrade in line with 
equipment commissioning.  Considering existing 
equipment plans, the power requirement is not 
expected beyond 3 MVA.  
 
It should be noted that the successful bidder must 
permit the client to carry out reconfiguration, 
repair and upgrade (which is not part of this bid) of 
the building(s) building after signing a lease 
agreement, especially as the space needs to be 
customized or updated to suit the GPW’s needs. 
(Refer to page 44/70 of the Tender document). 
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